
July 11, 2024

Re: Rezoning of NW 12-105-15-W5M from Agriculture to Rural Country Residential

We are opposed to the rezoning as we believe this will bring in a lot of challenges.
Creating eleven estate-like lots could bring a whole different live style into our farming
community. People who have not been raised on farms, maybe even in cities don’t
understand farming, in particularly animals. People who don’t understand cattle, pig,
sheep, goat or chicken farming can be offended by the smells, which is just a part of
farm life.

Other problems that always seem to arise are many of those families may want to own a
dog or two. Thus creating a good chance of many dogs roaming the country side,
harassing or even killing our animals. Recreational vehicles running across farmland
also tends to be a problem.

While we understand the need for more families to be able to raise their children outside
of town, this location is just right in the middle of a farming community. Surely there is
land more on the outskirts of the farming community that could be used for estate-like
lots.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to voice our concerns.

Henry & Elizabeth Wall
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